Reif, Maizie L - DNR

From: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 4:12 PM

To: ‘Diana Symitczek'; Jason Powell (jasonp@metcohg.com)

Subject: RE: 03-45-002078 Korth Property Bid Deferment Request 5-3-18.pdf
Jason,

| reviewed the PECFA Cost Request. | do not want to put any temp wells off-site. Soil borings and MW if allowed. Please
adjust the cost request to reflect that.

TOM

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Tom Verstegen
Phone: (920)424-0025
Thomas.verstegen@wisconsin.gov

From: Diana Symitczek [mailto:dianajs@metcohg.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 9:51 AM

To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR <Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov>; DNR RR NER <DNRRRNER@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: 03-45-002078 Korth Property Bid Deferment Request 5-3-18.pdf

A hard copy is in the mail.

Diana Symitczek

METCO - Environmental Program Assistant

dianajs@metcohg.com / 608.781.8879
709 Gillette Street - Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603

www.metcohg.com



